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NOTE FROM AMBASSADOR SOFÍA LEONOR SÁNCHEZ DE BARET
ANNOUNCING THE END OF HER POSTING
AS PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC

TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic
to the
Organization of American States
1715 22nd Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C., 20008
(202) 332-9142  (202) 232-5038 (Fax)
November 15, 2004
Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to inform you that my assignment as Permanent Representative of the Dominican Republic to the Organization of American States will come to an end on November 25 of the current year.

During the year and a half in which I served at the helm of the Dominican mission, I had the opportunity to work to strengthen ties of cooperation and friendship between our countries and missions.

I would like to express my deepest thanks to you for your support during this time and to reiterate that you will always have a friend in the Dominican Republic.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Sofia Leonor Sánchez Baret

Ambassador, Permanent Representative
His Excellency
Aristides Royo
Ambassador, Permanent Representative
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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